
Subject: FW: Opposing highway 413

From: Nina Iglesias 
Sent: March 9, 2021 11:07 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Opposing highway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Hello, 

My name is Nina Iglesias and I am a student at  from Mississauga. I've always 
enjoyed spending time outdoors and the reason I loved growing up in Mississauga was because I 
was so close to the Credit River. I would go on bike rides and walks with family and friends.  

This highway will have a great negative effect on the environment. It will destroy areas of the 
Greenbelt, cover rivers and increase greenhouse gas emissions. I know it may not seem like the 
environmental crisis is an issue for current generations, but it is an issue for mine, and my kids to 
come. It is an issue for your kids and your grandkids and future generations to come. We need to 
move now so that our future generations can grow up in a world with green and have experiences 
like mine that made me love my city.  

If not an environmental issue, consider it an issue of society - the cost to taxpayers, or an issue of 
health - there is no denying that carbon emissions and air pollution are detrimental to our health.  

I urge you to reconsider this project for a future for all. 

Nina Iglesias 
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